
 

 Form 1805-250121 
 

MEMORANDUM 
    
January 21, 2025 
 
Subject:  REACH Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs)  
 
Opto 22 hereby confirms the following: 

• That products produced at our manufacturing facilities in Temecula, California, do not contain any 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) as defined by Article 57 or any substances listed in 
Article 67 of EC No 1907/2006, the European Union regulation concerning the Registration, 
Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH). The complete list of substances 
and candidates is available at: HTTPS://ECHA.EUROPA.EU/EN/CANDIDATE-LIST-TABLE (last updated 
January 21, 2025) 

• That our products comply with the conditions set forth in Annex XVII to REACH. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this confirmation, please contact Opto 22. 
 
Mark Engman,  
President and CEO 
Opto 22 
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